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The Corporation of the Town of Marathon   
4 Hemlo Drive, P.O. Bag TM   

 Marathon, Ontario    P0T 2E0 
 
 

  
www.marathon.ca 

 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
                                         File No. 3-75 

 
SENT VIA EMAIL: marathonminereview-examenminemarathon@iaac-aeic.gc.ca  
 

January 10, 2022 

 
Debra Sikora 

Chair 
Joint Review Panel 
Marathon Palladium Project  
 
Dear Mrs. Sikora: 
 
Clause 3.22 in the Amended Joint Review Panel Agreement and Terms of Reference 
states ‘the Panel will submit its report at the earliest possible date within the overall time 
limit established’. Given the delays that the global COVID-19 pandemic has had on the 
public process for this project, through this correspondence, the Town of Marathon is 
formally requesting that once the public hearing process is completed (approximately 
mid-April), that the Panel recommendations be issued no later than 60 days after the 
completion date. The Town believes that this timeline is reasonable to draft and issue 
the necessary recommendations given the compendium of data and information that 
has already been submitted to date through the project review process. 
 
In closing, having tightly adhered to timelines for this project will improve the overall 
public process outcomes by providing more attention to detail. I would be pleased to 
discuss our request further and can be reached at  

.  
 
Yours Truly,  
 
THE TOWN OF MARATHON 

Rick Dumas 
Mayor (on behalf of Town Council) 
 
pc:    Town of Marathon Council 
         Daryl Skworchinski, CAO/Clerk 
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